From:  Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 8/1/2010 11:52:53 PM

To: '‘pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: FW:

FYL. I know this is a minor issue under your jurisdiction, but thought I'd raise it anyway. We've filed a joint utility
application (or plan to) so it will get a fair hearing.

----- Original Message -----
From: Allen, Meredith

To: Cherry, Brian K

Sent: Sat Jul 31 10:01:15 2010
Subject:

Prusnek had conversation with Julie and for years 2010 and 2011 her staff is saying that we should take
shareholder hit for GHG admin fee. That is ridiculous given that we have been supportive of ARB on the fee
given that understanding has been that we get cost recovery. [ will talk to Julie next week but it may make sense
for you to mention to Pres. Peevey. We are filing application on Monday.

Also, please let me know what you hear about Manzana. I will check in on Monday with Andy and send you a
note.
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